
Newmarket Veterans Memorial 

Trust Committee 
Approved Minutes April 18, 2017 

 
 

Roll Call:  Chair: Phil Nazzaro, Vice Chair:  Dave Wade, Secretary/Treasurer: 
Rochelle Sharples, Members:  Don April, John Carmichael and Nancy Eaton.  

Excused:  Patrick Marsh. 
 

Chair Nazzaro brought the meeting to order at 7:03pm. 
 

Old Business:  Don made a motion to accept the minutes of March 21, 2017.  
Motion seconded and passed.  Chair Nazzaro abstained. 

 
Golf Tourney Chair, Dave Wade, asked any gift certificates or items for 

raffles to be brought to the next meeting.  Also town hall needs to be 

notified with golf info for website and outside signage. 
 

John spoke on taping to be held in September with possible dates of the 22nd 
and 23rd with Vietnam Era Veterans.  Pro-panels and photos will be at the 

museum for their “Letters From Home” segment that will be held Saturday 
mornings for the months of June and July. 

 
New Business:  Flowers at the Riverside Urn, GAR Memorial and Bandstand 

were discussed.  John will take care of the Riverside Urn and the GAR 
Memorial. 

 
Rochelle let committee know the Memorial Day Parade will be Tuesday, May 

30th.  Line up will be at 5:30pm and step off will be at 6pm.  There has been 
a discussion from the American Legion on a rain date and Rochelle will find 

out if one has been set. 

 
Don made a motion to adjourn at 7:34pm.  Motion seconded and passed. 

 
Next meeting:  Tues. May 16th, 2017 at 7pm. 

 
Respectively Submitted: 

Rochelle Sharples, Secretary 


